
Advice  for  Hibs’  fans
travelling to Ibrox

Hibs have issued advice to fans attending tomorrow’s game
against Rangers at Ibrox Stadium.

Ibrox  is  completely  sold  out  for  the  fixture,  supporters
without a ticket should not travel to the match.

Fans  are advised that parking for supporter coaches and cars
is available in the away car park on Broomloan Road, a short
walk from the stadium.

There will be no charge for parking coaches or cars on this
occasion,  and  supporters  are  urged  to  make  use  of  this
facility, which will be exclusively for the use of Hibs’ fans.

Supporters who attend the game are reminded not to engage in
any unacceptable conduct at the match.

Fans are asked to arrive early to ensure that they are in the
ground in time for the kick-off and should comply with the
instructions of Police Officers and Steward.

Searching is a condition of entry to the stadium.

In the interests of safety Hibs’ supporters are likely to be
held back in the stadium for a period of 15-20 minutes at the
conclusion of the match, and supporters are urged to comply
with the direction of Police Officers and Stewards.

Fans  are  reminded  that  any  person  having  a  flag(s)  or
banner(s)  and  the  like  which  may  contain  offensive  or
otherwise  unacceptable  material  and/or  flares,  fireworks,
devices capable of emitting smoke or the like and/or any other
object  which  may  cause  or  be  part  of  any  incident  of
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unacceptable conduct on his/her person or any such person
refusing to be searched shall not be admitted to the ground
and  any  ticket  held  by  him/her  shall  be  liable  to  be
confiscated without compensation and he/she shall be liable to
such other proportionate sanction as the Club may determine.

Persons so engaged are likely to be arrested and may be the
subject of a football banning order.


